
NSFS  poster  at  IRPA-14  in
South Africa
At the international IRPA conference in South Africa in May
2016, NSFS presented its history and work in a poster.

This was part of the celebration of IRPA’s 50th Anniversary,
where  all  Associate  Societies  had  been  been  given  the
opportunity to present themselves to share their experiences
and  challenges  and  to  facilitate  cooperation  and
communication.
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